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To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Update

Terrie,

I wanted you to be aware of situation we had today at the park. In Electric Operations, we have an Electric 
Vegetation Management Program, which performs work under G095 and has been involved in the discussions 
regarding the park. Separately, Electric Ops also has a Public Safety and Regulatory group (PS&R) that performs 
inspections for Maintenance and Construction for compliance with GO 165. PS&R does request vegetation work 
directly to tree companies to address compliance with G0165, which is what happened today at the park. The 
crew was trimming an oak tree to address branches in contact with the guy wire and and a branch that was 
growing within the climbing zone when they were approached by a customer that stated that PG&E has a 
moratorium on pruning in the area right now. After consulting with their management, the crew discontinued the 
work. We also received a call from the City stating that they had received complaints and were wondering why 
we were pruning when we had stated that we would not be doing so for the next two to four weeks. We will be 
calling the City tomorrow to explain what happened and to let them know that we will be better coordinated in this 
area going forward. While the crew needs to complete the GO 165 required trimming, they are waiting to proceed.

I'm following up with our team to ensure that all of our internal groups are coordinating in this area going 
forward. I will keep you posted on the next steps. Please let me know if you need additional information.

Thanks,
Meredith
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